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From: <Bdavis6266@aol.com>
To: <Mark.Donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 1/9/2008 7:47:43 PM
Subject: R-1EN Rezoning - Item #82 on Agenda of 1/10/08

Dear MPC Commissioners:
 
I will be unable to attend tomorrow's MPC Meeting. I respectfully request 
that you approve the re-zoning request for R1 to R-1EN for the Sherwood Forest, 
Ridgecrest, Casle Heights and Belcaro neighborhoods. Fountain City has long 
been an area of older well established neighborhoods with a mix of Craftsman 
Bungalow, Post WWII ranchers and other relatively modest homes with fairly large 
lots. We want to maintain this for our areas.
 
Thank you,
 
Robert A. Davis
1610 W Mansfield Lane

**************Start the year off right.  Easy ways to stay in shape.     
http://body.aol.com/fitness/winter-exercise?NCID=aolcmp00300000002489


